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Covid-19 Safety Rules:  Please review the Covid-19 Safety Guidelines prior to attending your 
session. 
 
Units are expected to provide adequate adult supervision for all youth participants while they are 
in the shop. 
 
We do not have potable water in the shop.  Please bring your own water bottle if desired. 
 
Portable toilets are located adjacent to the shop. 
 
Drivers:  Please see the Camp Map for the location and directions to Michael's Woodshop at 
Camp Snyder.  If the small designated parking lot at the west end of the building is full, please 
note the location of overflow parking spaces near the cabins.  Please do not park behind the 
building in the maintenance yard.  Participants do not need to check in at the camp office, but 
should proceed directly to the shop upon arrival at camp. 
 
Photos:  Please take plenty of photos during your activity.  If you have photos you would like to 
share, please email them to MichaelsWoodshop.CWBS@gmail.com.  We periodically create 
and post new slideshows on the shop webpage and select photos may also be used for articles 
in The Scouter Digest (weownadventure.com).  To caption the photo, please provide youth first 
name(s) and/or Unit #.  We will send you a link to view/share when your photos have been 
added to a slideshow or included in a Scouter Digest article. 
 
If you have any questions about your upcoming session, please email our volunteer team at 
MichaelsWoodshop.CWBS@gmail.com 
 
We look forward to seeing you in Michael’s Woodshop. 
 
YIS, 
Your Volunteer Team 
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